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Comments for Public Posting: 1 own a duplex in Silverlake which is an RSO building. [ am
disabled and rely on the income from Airbnb to pay mortgage and
medical bills. I was recently approached by a developer asking if 1
plan on selling my duplex. My initial reaction was no however i'm
beginning to give it a second thought. I understand that developers
are looking to build in these neighborhoods and its sad that the
home 1 love could possibly be torn down to put in new condo's or
apartments. The new STR laws are a loose/loose to the city and
homeowner. Please reconsider allowing me to continue doing
STR. If you allowed me to continue i would be able to register
and it would be a win/win for both. Please pass this so i can
legally continue to list my property on Airbnb Thank You



